
Photos from Polish Studies Program 
Easter event where Loyola students had a chance to hear about Polish Easter tradition and had a chance to create their own PISANKI using the scratching method.  
Event took place at the Loyola campus on Tuesday, March 28th. You can see the result of their work:)  

 
 
 


